
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         August 26,2020 
Welcome Back!  
 
We are happy and excited to have you back virtually for the upcoming 2020 - 2021 School Year! Look for a 
postcard, in the mail, that will provide you with information about your classroom teacher. Teachers will be 
reaching out to families on Thursday, August 27th, to introduce themselves to you. 
 
Meal Applications 
We would like every family to fill out the meal application for our school. The information gained from this 
application is what drives our Title I funding for the upcoming school year. It is important that the application is 
completed, especially with the current state of affairs within the Covid-19 environment. We want to make sure 
that our students are provided with the funding and resources that they need to have a successful school year. 
You can fill out the application through the link below: http://aacpsschools.org/nutrition/apply-for-free-or-reduced-
price-meals/ 
 
Chromebook Distribution 
If your child needs a chromebook please fill out the form below and we will contact you directly for a scheduled 
pickup date and time. The technology can only be released to a parent or guardian. The link for the survey is 
provided below:  https://www.aacps.org/Page/8819 
 
Student Learning Material Distribution 
Learning materials such as I-Ready textbooks and backpacks will be available to be picked up tentatively on 
Tuesday, September 1st or Wednesday, September 2nd, from 9:00 AM - 11:00 AM and 1:00 PM - 2:00 PM. 
These materials can only be picked up by a parent or guardian.  A Connect-ED message will be sent to 
confirm distribution dates once all materials have arrived. 
 
Food Distribution 
Through a community partnership, there will be a food give away on Saturday, August 29th, from 12:00 PM - 
2:00PM at Brock Bridge Elementary School.  
 
Meet & Greet 
The meet and greet will take place virtually on Thursday, September 3rd, from 3:30 PM - 4:00 PM. During this 
time students will have the opportunity to meet their teachers and ask questions about the upcoming school 
year.  
 
Back to School Night 
We are excited to announce our Back to School Night will take place virtually on Wednesday, September 16th. 
More details and information will be provided at a later time.  
 
Office Hours: 
Our office staff will be available Monday through Friday from 8:00 AM to 4:00 PMPM.  The building is open by 
appointment only for registration.  Please call with any questions or concerns.  If an appointment is necessary, 
we will work with you to schedule it.  
 
Most Current Information: 
Please check the link below for the most current information from AACPS: https://www.aacps.org/fall2020 
 
Thank you for your continued support and we are excited to continue to grow our students for the 2020 - 2021 
school year! If you have any questions, comments, or concerns please call Brock Bridge Elementary for more 
clarification.  
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